
/

50- 47 |-

BOSTON EDISON COMPANY
E n EC vi:vt Cr f 'C E S

noo DovtsTON 51nE t t
E3OSTO N, M AS S ACHUSETT S O 2199

T H O M AS J. G A L L I G A N. J R
. sm,~,

January 11, 1979

United States Nuclear
Regulatory Commission'

Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Messrs. H.R. Denton, Director,
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

J.G. Davis, Acting Director, Office of
Inspection and Enforcement

Gentlemen:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter to me
dated December 6, 1978. I have forwarded copies to
appropriate officers within Boston Edison to remind
them of requirements regarding accuracy and complete-
ness of information which is provided to the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission.

Very truly yours,
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